
Dear Members of the Committee,

I am writing today in opposition of SB 204

Certain Law Enforcement Data Systems contain confidential and private information on members of the public. Police Officers and 
Sheriff's Deputies must go through training and continued certification to have access to select Law Enforcement Data Systems, I do 
not support have members of the public, or citizen members of a police oversight board having access to confidential, or private 
information. The more individuals that have access to this information the less secure and confidential/private it becomes. Citizen 
review boards and oversight boards do not need access to Law Enforcement Data Systems to do their job.

I oppose SB 204


